
 

 

ROMAN PARK MANAGEMENT LTD 
(THE TRUSTEES) 

NEWSLETTER AUGUST 2023 

The Trustees are grateful for your paƟence during the amended opening Ɵmes adopted in 
the early stages of the café opening. We apologise that the newsleƩer informing you of the 
altered hours was not published. 

Opening hours for the bar and café from the 19th August are: 
Bar Cafe 
Monday and Tuesday  Closed Monday  Closed 

Wednesday  18.30 to Close  Tuesday, Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday 

09.00 to 16.30 

Thursday and Friday  17.00 to Close  Saturday  09.00 to 16.00 
Saturday and Sunday  12.00 to Close Sunday  Closed 

 
We are looking to recruit part Ɵme staff for both the bar and the café. Fixed and variable 
hours are available and training will be given to suitable candidates. Please apply to our 
Manager, Mandy, or to admin@romanpark.co.uk.  
 
Our Ordinary General MeeƟng is to be held on 10th September. A noƟce regarding this has 
been delivered to all properƟes on the two estates and landlords have received a copy via 
email. If you haven’t seen one, a copy is available at the Club or by wriƟng to 
admin@romanpark.co.uk. Copies of all proposal forms and backing papers are available 
now on the Club website hƩps://romanparkclub.co.uk/forms-fees  Proposals and MoƟons 
will be available as they are received. 
 
We have now received the revised Club Premises CerƟficate. This stipulates the activities 
which may be carried out on our premises, ie ‘The Club’, the hours which it may be open 
(24/ 7) and the hours it may sell alcohol. 
It also lists who may access the premises: ‘Members of Roman Park Residents Club and 
their Guests; Property owners who are not members of RPRC may enter the premises for 
the purpose of Roman Park Management Ltd General Meetings. The Hall may also be used 
by non-members during periods when licensable activities are not taking place. Entry to the 
Hall shall be controlled by a security system to validate access to Members and their Guests 
only.’ 
The access points are currently the Bar and Hall doors. (We may vary this as we become 
accustomed to using it.) The system will be activated on Wednesday 30th August, 2023. 
Members should ensure their Gold / Silver / Red cards are activated by using the forms and 
envelopes in the Club foyer and posting them in the Trustees’ postbox. 
 
Kind Regards  
The Trustees 


